
 

Summary of representations received in 

response to publication of the Draft Plan 
 

Holme-Next-The-Sea Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Summary of the representations submitted to the independent 

examiner  

 

The Draft Holme-Next-The-Sea Neighbourhood Plan was published and 

consulted on by the Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk.  

Seventeen representations were received in response to that 

consultation and provided to the independent Examiner. These 

representations came from (or on behalf of): 

 

• Highways England 

• Mr Anthony Foster 

• Mrs Tina Ham 

• Anglian Water (Mr Nathan Mawana) 

• Natural England 

• Norfolk County Council (Planning & Transportation) 

• Norfolk Coast Partnership (AONB) 

• Mrs Claudia Starr (Agent Maxey Grounds) 

• Mr G Renaut (Agent Cruso & Wilkin) 

• Mrs Janet Foster 

• Norfolk Wildlife Trust  

• Historic England  

• Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk 

• The Abbey Group 

• Environment Agency 

• Lanpro Services 

• Mr Robert Bowman  

 

These representations were provided to the independent examiner to inform the 

examination of the Neighbourhood Plan. They are available for inspections on the 

Borough Council’s website via the following link; 

 

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20127/neighbourhood_plans/760/holme-next-

the-sea_neighbourhood_plan  

 

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20127/neighbourhood_plans/760/holme-next-the-sea_neighbourhood_plan
https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20127/neighbourhood_plans/760/holme-next-the-sea_neighbourhood_plan


Statement by the local planning authority 

that the Holme-Next-Sea Neighbourhood 

Plan meets the basic conditions. 

 

 

The draft Holme-Next-The-Sea Neighbourhood Plan was considered by the Borough 

Council of King's Lynn & West Norfolk. On behalf of the Borough Council it was agreed 

by Geoff Hall the Executive Director (Environment and Planning) in consultation with 

the Portfolio Holder Cllr Richard Blunt, that the amended Holme-Next-The-Sea 

Neighbourhood Plan in the spirit of the Examiner’s recommendations meets the basic 

conditions, and that, so modified, it should proceed to a local referendum covering the 

area of Holme-Next-The-Sea Parish. 

The Borough Council Decision Statement in full can be read on the following pages. 

 

https://www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/info/20127/neighbourhood_plans/760/holme-next-

the-sea_neighbourhood_plan  

 

The Draft Neighbourhood Plan has now been so amended, and thus the 

Borough Council is satisfied that the Draft Neighbourhood Plan being 

presented in the referendum meets the basic conditions set out in paragraph 

8(2) of Schedule 4B of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as 

amended). 

 

 

Alan Gomm, Planning Policy Manager 

Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk 
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Borough Council of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk: 

Holme-Next-The-Sea Neighbourhood Plan – 

Decision on examiner’s recommendations  

12 February 2020 

  



 



 



  



 



 


